Cub Scout Pack 800

Blue and Gold Bangue

Pack Meeting with Awards/SKkits
Cub Scout’s Birthday Celebration
Arrow of Light Ceremony
&

Webelos Bridging Ceremony
Geneva Presbyterian Church

24301 El Toro Road

Laguna Hills
(West of Moulton Parkway and across from The Home Depot)

February 9" 2007
6:30 — 8:30 PM

Entry $5.00 Per Person (Dinner Included)
Entry That Night $8.00
Please Pay Your Den Leader
Please Make Checks Payable to Cub Scout Pack 800

http://pack800.ocbsa.org
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Program For The Evening:

Flag Opening Ceremony
Invocation
Welcoming Statements
Special Guests
Dinner (called by groups)
Pack Meeting Awards / Achievements / Skits

Arrow of Light Ceremony
The Meaning of Blue and Gold
Game
Bridging Ceremony

Cubmaster Transition
Closing Thoughts
Closing Prayer
Closing Flag Ceremony

Congratulations and Good Luck!
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http://pack800.ocbsa.org/

An Invitation To Attend

Please join us to celebrate our hard working Cub Scouts, the birthday of
Cub Scouts, our Arrow of Light recipients, our graduating Webelos Scouts
bridging on to the Boy Scout Program, and more. Families welcome.

At our Pack Meeting, Scouts earning Achievements shall be presented with
rank advancements, belt loops, patches, and more.

We will also celebrate the birthday of Cub Scouting.

During a very special Arrow of Light Ceremony, some special guests from
the “Order of the Arrow” will help present this Rank to our Webelos 2™
Year Scouts that have earned it.

As it is tradition, our graduating Webelos 2™ Year Scouts will be leaving
Cub Scouting to either join a Boy Scout Troop or to continue in their life’s
pursuits. The Bridging Ceremony is our chance to wish them well and
thank them for their participation in our Cub Scouting Prograam.

Graduating Webelos 2" Year Scouts

Jared B. Ryan C. Jack D.
Erik F. Kyle H. Colby R.
Bryan R. Braddley S. Darian V.

Page 3

A Brief History of Cub Scouting_
and
The Blue and Gold Banquet

On February 10™ 1930, the National Executive Board of the Boy Scouts of
America approved the Cub Scout Program as an experiment and authorized
Cub Packs to register with the BSA. Cub books were issued at that time
included:

Wolf
Bear
Lion
Parent’s Cub Book
And
Cub Leader’s Outline

Uniforms for boys were issued for a cost of $6.05. During the first year
5,102 boys, 1,433 Pack Leaders, and 243 Packs became the Cub Scout
Program. Today, there are more than 2 million Cub Scouts and 2 million
Leaders in 50,000 Packs nationwide.

Every February thereafter, Cub Scout Packs from around the country have
held Blue and Gold Banquets to commemorate the anniversary of Cub
Scouting in the USA.

We gather to celebrate the birthday of Cub Scouting and to honor the
achievements of the members of Pack 800.

We are especially proud to recognize our second year Webelos for a job
well done as all have earned the Arrow of Light Award. This is the highest
Rank award bestowed in Cub Scouting!

Congratulations, Pack 800, and best wishes to the bridging Webelos as they
embark on many new adventures in their lives, and on the Boy Scout Trail.

We would also like to give thanks to all of the graduating parents who have
held trained leadership positions. Their efforts enabled safe, quality
Scouting programs over the years.
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